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Examination (Re)Schedule!

  

The severe weather caused changes to our Speech and Drama Examination schedule!

  

Thankfully all examinations were successfully rescheduled and thank you for your cooperation.

  

The results are now out so well done to all involved!

  

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the Examiners for their flexibility in the
rescheduling.

   We had a wonderful positive experience!  
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